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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Report on the Implementation of LAWIN Forest & Biodiversity Protection System of
BPRMO within the FCA of BPR for the month of November 2022 
1 message

bpr fmb <bpr.fmb@gmail.com> Thu, Dec 1, 2022 at 7:32 PM
To: R4B PENRO Palawan <penropalawan@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>,
enforcement.mimaropa@gmail.com, LAWIN National Office <lawin.fmb@gmail.com>

Good day!

Please see attached file for your reference.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email. Thank you.

--BPRMO
NOTE: The information included and/or attached in this electronic mail transmission may contain confidential or privileged information
and is intended for the addressee. Any unauthorized disclosure, reproduction, distribution or the taking of action in reliance on the
contents of the information is prohibited. If you believe that you have received the message in error, please notify the sender by reply
transmission and delete the message without copying or disclosing it. 
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